
Tribunal Procedure Committee

Consultation on possible amendments to the Tribunal Procedure (First-tier Tribunal) (Health, Education and Social Care Chamber) Rules 2008 regarding proposed changes to the way that the First-tier Tribunal lists hearings in relation to applications by patients detained under section 2 of the Mental Health Act 1983 (MHA) 



Questionnaire
We would welcome responses to the following question set out in the consultation paper. Please return the completed questionnaire by 16 August 2022 to:

Vijay Parkash-Secretary to the Tribunal Procedure Committee 
Post point 10.18
102 Petty France 
London SW1H 9AJ

Email: tpcsecretariat@justice.gsi.gov.uk 












	Respondent name
	        

	Organisation
	





	Question 1: Do you agree that the proposed change to rule 37 of the HESC Rules, to permit section 2 MHA cases to be listed within 10 days of the date on which the MHT receives the application notice, should be made permanent?  If not, why not?

	Comments:


































